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AUSTRALIAN CHURCH WOMEN
NATIONAL EXECUTIVE

27 November 1996

To All Units . .
AUSTRALIAN CHURCH WOMEN ~ V eoleria

For many years now, because of the close liaison between Asian Church Women’s Conference
and the International Committee of the Fellowship of the Least Coin, ACWC have been the
recipients of very generous grants which have heavily supported our programmes. With the
autonomy of ICFLC it is now time for the grant amount to be reduced in line with grants to other
organisations. This is not being done in one hit, but a gradual reduction of $5,000 per year until
an agreed level of funding is reached.

It is, therefore, the desire of the ACWC executive to become more self funding. In this regard
it is their aim to raise $US1m in 10 years with the interest of that money being available to fund
programmes. All member countries have been asked to support this objective and it is in this
regard that the enclosed books of subscriptions are forwarded.

You will note that the amounts asked for are in US dollars. Please disregard this and we will be
happy to receive the amounts in Australian dollars!

This fund raising thrust has the support of the ACW National Executive. Please send all money
raised in this way to the National Treasurer.

Yours sincerely,

L e

Lynette J Green, National Representative

ASIAN CHURCH WOMEN’S CONFERENCE



